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Party in the Park

												9th June 2016		
Dear Parents/Carers,					
The choir have been invited to join the Clapham Community Gospel Choir in singing some familiar songs at ‘Party in the Park’. The event is to take place on Sunday, 19th June, at Clapham King George Playing field. It will be a family day filled with fun activities and a free barbecue for the whole family.  The event will be from 2 – 4.30 pm with the choir singing at some point between 3 – 4.30 pm, as part of the ‘Praise in the Field’

Although I will be at the event, unfortunately, I am unable to take responsibility for the children.  Therefore, I ask that you stay for the duration to care for your child.

Many thanks for your continued support.
 
Yours sincerely,


S Wintle
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Living God'’s Love, Together We Flourish




